
 

 

B A R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  N E W S  

42 Narren Street, Baradine. 2396  :  Phone  6843 1805 or 6843 1953  :  Fax  6843 1751 
Email  baradine-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  :   Website  www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.edu.au  

 June 17th, 2019 

B A R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  

NEWS  

PRINCIPAL 
 Mrs Chris Clarke 

 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
 Mrs Lizzie Horder 

  

HEAD TEACHERS  SECONDARY 
 Mr Matt Edwards  

 Mrs Melissa Wright 

 
ADMINSTRATION MANAGER 
 Mrs Wendy Leonard 

 
P&C PRESIDENT 
 Mrs Anne McConnaughty 

 
AECG PRESIDENT 
 Mr Richie Milgate 

Contacts 

Congratulations to our equestrians, Claudia McConnaughty & Madisen McGill 

on their recent success at the North West  EXPO held in Coonabarabran. 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Sport – It’s All Happening! 

Congratulations to all of the participants in the numerous 

events that have been occurring over recent weeks in both 

primary and secondary. BCS is truly flying high with such 

exposure and success. 

School Theft 

Unfortunately, sometime over the long weekend, a quantity 

of wooden blocks was stolen from the school. These blocks, 

donated by the Forestry five years ago, have been part and 

parcel of the school ever since, and were used as seating for 

our Yarning Circle around the fire pit. They even featured in 

the YouTube film ‘We Are Family’ produced by Josh Arnold. 

If anyone has information on this incident, please contact 

either the local police on 6843 1808 or the principal on 

0472830805. 

Uniform 

Students in NSW government schools are required to wear a 

school uniform. 

At BCS, our uniform is predominately bottle green with 

some gold and black.  

Pink, red, blue, purple etc does not belong at BCS. This 

includes: 

Various coloured North West jumpers 

ASPIRE red jumpers 

Magpie jumpers 

The Senior School SRC had it’s hoodie design endorsed by 

P&C and the office will be doing a bulk order. Until the new 

hoodies arrive, students without green jumpers can inquire 

about the clothing pool at the office.  

Students who genuinely have no uniform on any particular 

day must have a note from parents or be prone to 

detentions. 

PRIMARY: All primary students wear a school hat, which 

may be purchased through the school. The colour is green. 

Girls: Winter - Green and white check pinafore or long black 

tailored pants (not tracksuit), long sleeved white shirt, black 

leather shoes with black socks or black stockings and green 

school sloppy joe/jumper.  

Boys: Winter - Grey trousers with grey shirt and green 

sloppy joe. Black leather shoes with grey socks. 

SECONDARY: For safety reasons practical subjects such as 

Agriculture, Food Technology, Technics, Visual Arts, Design 

And Technology and Science require leather shoes with 

solid soles and closed in uppers. Students without suitable 

footwear will not be allowed to participate in these practical 

activities.  

Girls: 7-10 -Winter - A heavyweight checked skirt or long 

black tailored pants (not tracksuit), white shirt, black leather 

shoes, white socks or black stockings, green sloppy joe 

jumper. 

Boys: 7-10 -Winter - Grey trousers, white shirt, black leather 

shoes with grey socks and green sloppy joe/jumper.  

YEAR 11 AND 12 

Girls: Winter - Senior skirt, white shirt, black leather shoes, 

white socks or black stockings, green sloppy joe/jumper.  

Boys:  Winter - Grey trousers, white shirt, black leather 

shoes with grey socks and green sloppy joe/jumper  

SPORTS UNIFORM - UNISEX 

Primary - Black shorts with BCS logo or plain black track 

pants, with green/gold polo shirt with emblem, green sloppy 

joe/jumper, sports shoes and white socks. 

Secondary - Black shorts with BCS logo or plain black track 

pants, with green/gold polo shirt with emblem, green sloppy 

joe/jumper, sports shoes and white socks 

 

P&C  

P&C met last week and planned to apply for grants to fund 

new team uniforms for BCS various sporting and chess 

teams. The minutes will be included in the next newsletter. 

Canada Excursion 

Mr Edwards provided information to P&C on the proposed 

February 2020 Canada excursion. A special meeting for 

parents who return their expression of interest note for 

their child, will be held at the school at the start of next 

term.  

Aurora College Applications 

Aurora College, the Department’s virtual secondary school 

for gifted and talented secondary students, will soon be  

taking enrolment applications for Years 8,9,10 2020. 

Students who did not qualify and/or did not apply for entry 

in Year 7 have the opportunity to apply for the selective 

stream in Years 8, 9 and 10, providing there are vacancies 

available. 

Applications for enrolment in 2020 opens Friday 21 June 

2019 and closes Friday 26 July 2019. 

An enrolment form may be downloaded from Selective High 

Schools: Years 8 to 12 placement during this period. 

A submitted application must include: 

 a completed application form 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/years-8-to-12
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Term 3 - Staff Development Day - Date Change 
There will be NO Staff Development Day on Monday July 22nd. 

Our Staff Development Day will be on Friday 2nd August. 

This means both students & staff will resume  

Term 3 on Monday 22nd July. 

Students will have a pupil free day on Friday 2nd of August. 

Baradine School  Health Checks 

Consent Forms Overdue (Due by 31st May) 

Please return the consent form immediately to enable your child to attend. 

This is a free service provided by Coonamble Aboriginal Health Service & 

Baradine Surgery. 

Health Check dates: Tuesday 25th-Thursday 27th June 

 copies of school reports (Semester 1 from the current 

year and Semester 2 from the previous year) 

 results in academic competitions (eg Australian 

Mathematics Competition) 

evidence of performance in literacy and numeracy (eg 

NAPLAN results). 

Please forward your application to: 

The Principal, Aurora College 

c/- Mowbray Public School 

635 Mowbray Road 

Lane Cove North NSW 2066 

Applications will be reviewed and a short list of the top 

twenty applications will be established. When a place 

becomes available, candidates on the short list will be 

interviewed and a place offered. 

 

Claiming the date 

Presentation Day (not night) 

Tuesday December 17th 

 
Cheers 
Chris Clarke 
Principal 
 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparting.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2016%2F07%2FRunning-clip-art-animated-free-clipart-images.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparting.com%2Ffree-running-clipart-14195%2F&docid=trD04wPGNFN0xM&tbnid=bL
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Tyrell Cashen 

Improved focus and completion of work 
in writing activities.  

 
Malaki Sutherland 

Excellent progress in reading. 

 
Tanaha Knight 

Being organised and ready for class.  

 
Olive Lennon 

Excellent participation in dance practise.  

 

Halle Hinchliffe 

Always applying herself and having a go.  

 Isaiah White 

Mature behaviour, avoiding problems 
and asking for help, in a variety of 
subjects. 

 
Billy Carey 

Enthusiasm and commitment to dance 
practise. 

 
Clinton Lennon 

Always stepping up to help staff around 
the school.  

 
Ian McKenzie 

Working hard in Year 3. 

 
Lincon McConnaughty 

Striving hard to achieve personal goals. 

 
Dimitty Leedham 

Excellent school citizenship. 

 
Poppy Evans Prouse 

Moorambilla selection for Taiko 
drumming school. 

 
Anna Arndell 

Excellent school citizenship. 

 
Jo Rawson 

Application in Year 10. 

 
Madisen McGill 

Responsible work ethic in Year 11. 
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Staff Thumbs Up Award      

Lucy Dorman 

Excellent sports organisation 

in Primary 

Holly Lummis 

Excellent sports organisation 

in Primary 

 
Tiara Lennon 

Following all staffs instructions.  

 
Leila Ruttley 

Following all staff instructions.  

 
Jayla Ruttley 

For taking extra care of the goats and 
helping to calm them.  

 
Riley Siemsen 

Always applying herself in all subjects.  

 

Valarie Dunn 

Always following instructions in class. 

 
Alice Harris 

Quality participation in the effective 
management of her own education.  

 
Jo Rawson 

Showing respect to all staff and following 
mobile phone policy rules.  

 
Holly Arndell 

Showing respectful behaviour by 
following staff instructions. 
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School News 
Waratah Girls Cup Rugby - Off to State again! 

Our 16’s girls team has gone undefeated for the entire day, qualifying for the Waratah 

Cup State Finals in Sydney. A huge effort considering they had only one reserve. This was 

the best performance we have seen from our girls to date, with them defending their line 

with a lot of grit. They only conceded two tries over the whole day. 

 

Congratulations  to Holly Arndell, Anna Arndell, Savannah Carey, Tess Rawson, Erika Morgan, 

 Madison Masman, Holly Woodham & Fleur Andrews. 

Our 14’s team was made up mostly of 13 year olds playing their first ever game of Rugby. 

The girls quickly picked the game up and made us proud with the effort and attitude they 

had in their games. Unfortunately they were unable to progress to State, being stopped 

by much bigger opposition. With more match practice they are going to be a force to be 

reckoned with.  

 

Well done to Jorja Carey, Halle Hinchliffe, Dimitty Leedham, Chelsea Woodham, Sophie Andrews,  

Emily Hinchliffe, Josie Campton, Montanha Pettman & Claudia McConnaughty 
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School News 

Stay informed and view our Newsletter on the Skoolbag app  

Mahalia Murphy Cup Rugby  7’s 

On Wednesday 5th June we took a group of girls and one boy to the Rugby 7’s in 

Coonabarabran. Our Under 15 girls played absolutely fantastic, in a large pool consisting 

of 8 different schools. Their effort was particularly special with a lot of our team being 

Year 7 students, playing their first ever game of rugby. A change of rules to play on a 

reduced field meant we couldn’t use our speed and fitness to run our opposition around, 

we now had to match it in the middle against much bigger teams. The girls did not take a 

backward step and won their way through to the semi final, where they unfortunately 

went down by one heart breaking last second try to their opposition, a composite team 

of Tamworth and surrounding towns. 

The big success story of the day was Holly Arndell and Zoe Gardner, combining with other schools 

that didn't have the numbers to fill a team in the Opens girls. Both of our girls were key players and 

led their team to the Grand Final, where they went on to defeat Coonabarabran High, taking out the 

trophy! 

Billy Carey  combined with Narromine in the Open boys team and scored a try in every match he 

played but unfortunately they missed out on making it to the finals. Well done to all students! 

 

 

Primary NRL Rugby League Gala Day -  Dubbo 

On Tuesday 4th June, 6 primary girls from Year 4-6 attended 

the Primary PSSA NRL Gala Day in Dubbo. It was the first 

time that the primary girls from Baradine Central School 

have participated in rugby league. The girls combined with 

students from Gulargambone Central School. The girls learnt 

many new football drills and demonstrated great sportsman-

ship.  Well Done Girls! 

 

 

Primary PSSA League Knockout  

Well done to the boy’s football team who represented the school in 

the final round of the PSSA Knockout at Gunnedah on Friday 7th June.  

They came up against two very good sides and competed right until 

the last play. The boys showed great sportsmanship and resilience 
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Zone Cross Country At Quambone 

The wind was blowing, the air was fresh, the track was fast and the students were ready to take on the 

cross country track at Quambone on Wednesday last week. Students gave it their all, running non-stop 

until the finish line. The school achieved outstanding results with a total of 12 students qualifying to 

compete at the Regional Cross Country Carnival at Mullaley.  

Several of our students finished in the top 3 places in their races: 

 Paula Evans second place, 10 years girls 

Suzannah Carey first place, 11 years girls  

Boeh Collison third place, 8/9 years boys 

Tyson Dunn first place 10 years boys 

Justin Lennon first place 11 years boys 

Jorden Pagett second place, 11 years boys 

Samual Pagett third place, 12/13 years boys 

Congratulations to all students for their sporting efforts and their sportsmanship displayed on the day. 

 

Primary North West Cross Country Mullaley 

 

On Friday 14th June, 12 primary students from Year 2-6 boarded the school 

bus at 7.00am to travel to Mullaley for the North West Cross Country. The 

staff and students walked the track to ensure they knew the course they were 

running, it was very muddy. All students put in a great effort and tried their 

hardest in their age races. It was very competitive, and unfortunately no one 

will be progressing to state. Congratulations to all students who attended. 

 

 

 

Secondary North West Cross Country Mullaley 

Last Friday we took four students to the North West Regional Cross Country Champion-

ship. Clinton Lennon competed In the Senior Boys 6km event. He put in a huge effort 

and ran his heart out, finishing fourth. This means he qualifies for the State Champion-

ships in Sydney. He has been training for this event for months and his hard work has 

paid off. 

Costa Rooze, Olive Lennon and Valarie Dunn competed in the junior 3km event. They 

ran hard and put in some great times but unfortunately missed out on state selection. 

Well done to all students, we are very proud of your efforts! 

School News 
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Kindergarten/ 

Year 1/2 

Miss Lummis 

Homework this week is weekly phonics/spelling and a maths sheet on grouping and multiplication. 

Don’t forget the school offers homework centre every Wednesday afternoon from 3.30 until 

4.30pm in the library. This is a great resource and opportunity for your child/ren to get their 

homework completed! 

In Geography, we have been learning about different places, including our local community and 

organising a pretend trip to Perth!  

A special mention to Year 2 students Lachlan Ryan and Preston Lennon who participated in the 

North West Cross Country for the first time! I am very proud of both boys. 

Here’s to another fun filled week of learning. 

Year 2/3/4 

Miss Dorman 

Homework is distributed each Monday and to be returned each Friday. 

 A reminder that Homework Centre is on every Wednesday from 3.30-4.30pm. 

 Students in Year 2/3/4 have been learning about patterns and algebra this fortnight. They have 

enjoyed filling out the missing numbers in maths sums and identifying number patterns. 

 High jump will be held on Thursday the 20th June during the middle session. All parents/carers 

are welcome to spectate. 

Year 5/6 

Mr Frazer 

Homework needs to be completed and returned to school each Friday. 

Just a reminder that students need to be wearing their school hats and jumpers. 

PBL focus this week is to keep hands and feet to ourselves. 

Primary Class News 

Please sign visitors book at front office upon arrival. 

 

Every Wednesday  

Primary & Secondary 

3.30 - 4.30pm 

School Library 

Kids Club-School Holidays 
Australian Inland Mission 

Organised by Henry Louie 

Baradine Anglican Hall 

Tuesday 9th – Wednesday 10th July 

10.00am - 12.00pm  

Preschool - Secondary 

Morning Tea Supplied 
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View our Newsletter on the school website: www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Year 7  
Geography Extension and General : Spelling definitions are now due on the 24th of June. All students 
have an extra week (not the 17thof June). Please make sure they are completed and glued in workbooks 
for the end of term book check. 

Year 8 
Geography Extension and General : Spelling definitions are now due on the 24th of June. All students 
have an extra week (not the 17thof June). Please make sure they are completed and glued in workbooks 
for the end of term book check. 

Year 9 
English Extension and General : Shakespearean definitions are due Week 10, Monday the 1st of July. 
Please make sure they are completed and glued in workbooks, for the end of term book check. Students 
are to ensure they are up to date with scene summaries - classwork. 

Year 10 
English Extension and General : Shakespearean definitions are due Week 10, Monday the 1st of July. 
Please make sure they are completed and glued in workbooks, for the end of term book check. Students 
are to ensure they are up to date with scene summaries - classwork. 

Year 11 - 

Year 12 
Standard English: Students should be working on their imaginative assessment task for Module A, due 
in Week 10.  

Year 7-12 

All students are expected to refer to their homework diaries for Maths, Science and English homework. 

Diaries need to be checked and signed by parents every Friday. 

Homework Centre: on every Wednesday 3:30 – 4:30. Please take advantage of this opportunity to get 

homework and catch up work completed to avoid 2nd half lunch library and detention work. 

 Secondary Homework 

Secondary Athletics Carnival Track & Field Events  

The following events will be run at school before the Athletics Carnival due to time restraints: 

Tuesday 18th (Tomorrow) - Secondary Triple Jump & Javelin  1.30-3.30pm Town Oval 

Thursday 20th - Secondary 1500m & Gift Heats 1.30– 3.30pm Town Oval 

Monday 24th-Secondary High Jump 1.30-3.30pm School Oval 

All Welcome to come along and support your child/children. 

Reminder 

Major Excursion Canada 

Intent to participate in proposed 2020 overseas excursion to Winnepeg Canada. 

Please return signed note and deposit by Friday 28th June. 
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8.30 - 3.00 Primary 

8.30 - 3.30pm Secondary 

Students should not arrive at  

school  before 8.30am as there is  

no playground supervision. 

School Hours 

Health &Safety Requirement 

 K-12 students/parents 

Black  leather shoes are required for all  

practical subjects and the  

Kitchen Garden Program. 

 

 

It is a Health & Safety requirement that all visitors to our school enter via the school office to sign in. 

If you require a meeting with a teacher please inform the administration team to set up a time that is  

convenient to both you and the teacher. 

Please do not interrupt a teacher in the classroom without prior notice or approval. 

Attention: Parents/ Carers/ Visitors 

 

 

 

June 

Brendon Evans 19th 

Peter Knowles 23rd 

Brody Whillock 28th 

Michaela-Rose Catt 29th 

 

JULY 

 

 

 

Tuesday 18th Secondary Triple Jump & Javelin 

Wednesday 19th 16 Years Central Schools Netball Dubbo 

Thursday 20th Primary High Jump 

Thursday 20th Secondary1500m & Gift Heats 

Friday 21st Primary Under 12’s Union Cup Gulargambone 

Monday 24th Secondary High Jump 

Tuesday 25th 16 Years Central Schools League Dubbo 

Tuesday 25th-Thursday 27th Coonamble Aboriginal Health Service 

Thursday 27th 14 Years Rugby League Dubbo 

Thursday 27th Life Education Van 

Friday 28th School Athletics Carnival 

Tuesday 2nd School Performance Tours- Surf Safari 

Wednesday 3rd End of Term Assembly 

 

Term 3 

Monday 22nd Staff & Students resume  

Friday 26th Combined Schools NAIDOC Day -Dandry Gorge 

JUNE 

JULY 
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Casual Cleaning Staff 

Casual cleaning staff wanted for  

Baradine Central School. 

 

Please contact: 

Cherie Fitzgerald 

0418 773 071 

Joss Management 


